
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

IRAQ'S PRIME MINISTER RECEIVES OFFICIAL INVITATION TO VISIT SERBIA

- 07.07.2025

Iraqi News Agency (6 July 2025)

 

Iraq's Prime Minister Mohammed Shia al-Sudani received an official invitation from the 
Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to Iraq, Branislav Zejelj, on Saturday.

The Prime Minister's Media Office stated in a statement received by the Iraqi News Agency (INA), 
"Prime Minister Mohammed Shia al-Sudani received the Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to 
Iraq, Branislav Zejelj, who delivered a letter to the Prime Minister containing an official invitation 
from the new Prime Minister of Serbia to visit Belgrade."

The meeting, according to the statement, reviewed "bilateral relations and ways to develop them 
in all fields, in a way that achieves mutual interests and benefits, especially in the economic, 
trade, and investment fields, and strengthens the close ties between the two friendly countries."

Click for more
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